Hewitt, Andre

From: Rhodri Price Lewis

Sent: 31 December 2014 09:33

To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Licensing application at Carmelite Street EC4

Dear Sirs

We wish to object to this application because of the potential for these
premises to cause nuisance and harm to the amenities of those residents
whose flats face onto Tallis Street near one of the proposed entrances
to these premises.

We support the representations made by our neighbours who would be so
affected. If the application is to be granted it will be essential to
impose strict conditions on the hours of operation and other aspects of
the operations in order to protect the amenities of the nearby
residents.

My wife and I live at -Victoria House.

Yours faithfully






